
Upcoming University Park Construction
Notification for College Heights residents regarding  

on-campus construction near Park Avenue and Allen Road.

Overview: Underground utility work to begin May 9, 2022 causing detours to on-campus roadway 
	           and pedestrian travel. 

– Allen Road, from Park Avenue to  
   Fischer Road closed and  
   detoured

– Fischer Road reduced to two     
   lanes; closed on select weekends

– Various walkways closed and 
   detoured

Key Takeaways:

  – There are no planned road closures of 	
     Park Avenue related to this project.  	
     Detour signage to be placed around 
     the area. 

  – Construction work will take place within
     the hours permitted by the State 
     College Borough noise ordnance, which 
     are: Mon-Sat, 7am-7pm; Sun, 9am-7pm.

  – Schedule may be subject to change 	
     due to unforeseen site conditions    
     and/or weather.  

 – Questions? Contact Steve Mower,   
    President of the College Heights 
    Neighborhood Association, at  
    samower@gmail.com
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– Allen Road reopened

– Various walkways closed and  
   detoured

– Construction of the Susan Welch  
   Liberal Arts Building*

– Various walkways closed and 
   detoured

*Pending approval of the Susan Welch 
Liberal Arts Building by the Penn State 
Board of Trustees.
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